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Dear L’École Bilingue Community, 

As we enter the final month of the school year, you may notice an increase in 
school communications. This is to ensure that all families are well-informed 
about important updates and preparations for the upcoming year. Please 
find the following items attached once again for your reference: 

1. Notice of Late Return – If your child will be returning to school after 
the first day of classes, Tuesday, September 2nd, please ensure this 
form is completed and submitted. 

2. 2025/26 School Calendar – A helpful overview of key dates for the 
upcoming academic year. 

We would also like to extend our sincere thanks to Sarah Wilson, Heather 
Bradbury, and all the parent volunteers who contributed to the success of 
the Safe School Street initiative. Alongside the Play Streets events held on 
Wednesdays, these efforts have made a meaningful impact on our school 
community. We encourage students to continue commuting actively—
whether by walking, biking, running, scooting, or skateboarding—throughout 
the month of June. 

Warm regards, 

Evelyn Harcus, Principal & Alice Jungclaus, Vice-Principal 

If you plan to be away during September, please make sure to speak with 
Mme. Harcus and also complete the ‘Notice of Late Return’ form (attached). 

September is a crucial month for all schools as we finalize enrollment and 
ensure accurate communication of our numbers to the provincial 
government. This helps us secure the correct funding based on our 
enrollment figures.  Merci. 

ap_212_zappendixb_admission_requirements.f0658214449.pdf 
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SPORTS DAY 

Sports Day is coming up on Friday June 13th. Parents are most welcome to 
come cheer on their child(ren) on this special day and also to help volunteer.  
Like last year, grade sevens will be helping to lead stations, however, we still 
require some parent volunteers to help at stations and to ensure all things 
are running smoothly.  
 
Using this google doc link, please indicate your interest in helping out for LEB 
Sports Day 2025, and if you have any questions, please contact Mme. Laura at 
loswin@vsb.bc.ca  
 

CLASS PLACEMENT INPUT – 2025/26 School Year 

Thank you to all families who submitted input to Mme. Harcus regarding 
class placements for the 2025/26 school year. The deadline for submissions 
was Friday, May 30th. We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to this 
timeline. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
EARTHBITES  

Earthbites invites you to their annual garden market this week! Wednesday, 
June 11th, 2:45-3:30 near the garden and picnic tables. Fresh veggies from the 
garden, flowers in pots and other snacks will be sold. Cash and card are 
accepted. There will also be free games! 

We are still looking for 1-2 parent volunteer who can help with the market 
from 2:45-3:30 on June 11th. If you are available to help, please email Alison St. 
Pierre at adstpierre@vsb.bc.ca. 

SAFE SCHOOL STREET Feedback 
 
The School Active Travel Team is seeking your feedback on our LEB Safe 
School Street program. Your input will help the team assess how well the 
program achieved its goals. 
 
Please take a few minutes to complete the brief survey by June 20, 2025. 
As a token of our appreciation, you'll be entered for a chance to win one 
of three $50 JJ Bean gift cards. 
 
Parent survey: https://survey.vancouver.ca/s3/l-ecole-parent-survey 
 
 
  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/10c4YzHeSmBl9tvRczTGoxva-mvQc21B1OuNEeM5RKMU/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:loswin@vsb.bc.ca
https://survey.vancouver.ca/s3/l-ecole-parent-survey
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RBC RACE FOR THE KIDS 
 
Congratulations to the 102 
runners who proudly 
represented L’École Bilingue at 
the RBC Race for the Kids on 
Sunday, June 8. It was another 
great success for our school, 
with an incredible $21,363 
raised—earning us first place 
for the most money raised by a 
school group! 
BRAVO!!! 

 
TRACK AND FIELD FINAL Highlights 

Please enjoy these photos from the Track and Field Meet Final, where 77 of 
our L’École Bilingue students took part. 

Thank you to M. Abheeru for coaching our students this term and helping to 
make the event a success! 
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IMPORTANT DATES 

 
 
Friday, June 13 – Sports Day 
 
Wednesday, June 25 – Summary of Learning report 
goes home 
 
Thursday, June 26 – Last day of school for students 
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